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A called meeting of the Coffee County Board of Education was held October 21, 2021, 6:00 p.m. in the Board of Education Office, Elba, Alabama.
 
ATTENDANCE
Brian McLeod, Galen McWaters, Sherry Eddins, Brandi Carr, Eric Payne, Wendy Massey and Superintendent: Kelly Cobb

ABSENT
Mike Bailey

CALL TO ORDER	
Mr. McLeod called the meeting to order. 

ADOPTION OF AGENDA
A motion was made by Mr. McWaters to adopt the agenda as presented.  A second was made by Mrs. Massey and it passed unanimously.

EXECUTIVE SESSION
Attorney James Tarbox stated the Board had several needs for an executive session and certified the purpose was to discuss good name and character of one or more individuals associated with Coffee County Schools and to discuss legal matters affecting the Board.  By unanimous, individual, voice vote, the Board entered executive session expected to last 20-30 minutes.  Executive session began at 6:01 p.m. and concluded at 6:30 p.m.  The Board reconvened at that time with Mr. McLeod stating no action and no vote was taken during executive session.


REDISTRICTING DISCUSSION
Mr. Tarbox provided the Board guidelines in making a decision in reference to redistricting and the options available.  Mr. McLeod entertained a motion that the Board authorize the Board Attorney and the Board Chairman to enter into an agreement with Southeast Alabama Regional Planning and Development Commission to develop a redistricting proposal through Coffee County Board of Education.  Mr. Payne made a motion to adopt Mr. McLeod’s proposal.  A second was made by Mrs. Eddins and it passed unanimously.


NOTICE OF NEXT REGULAR MEETING
The next regular meeting will be held November 4, 2021, 5:30 p.m.

ADJOURN
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.



